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Submitted on Monday, November 14, 2022 - 1:01pm 

Submitted by user: Visitor 

Submitted values are: 

Board or Commission for Public Comment City Council  

Email edgallo@hotmail.com  

Council Meeting Date 11-16-22  

Item # 6 (six)  

Subject Street vacation  

Position In Favor  

First and Last Name Ed Gallo  

Are you an Escondido Resident? Yes  

Comments  

Having lived in Escondido over 49 years I have never heard of Pacific Avenue but agree to vacate the 

street that never was. I knew about Walnut St in the same vicinity which also never was. This brings me 

to suggest as I did 21 years ago to allow vacating alleys between 2nd Ave and 15th Ave and Escondido 

Blvd and Centre City Parkway. In the era of WE NEED MORE HOUSING this would allow additional units 

to be built with lot consolidation using the alleys as open space requirements since no permanent 

structure can be built over the utilities underground. Also good to see you will vacate the alley between 

2nd Ave and W. Grand Ave which I suggested to be done about six or seven years ago.  
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